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PRESS RELEASE      

 

 

26 JUNE 2020 

  

GCE O- AND A-LEVEL MOTHER TONGUE LANGUAGES ORAL 

EXAMINATIONS ON 10 JULY 2020 TO BE RESCHEDULED 

 
1. The Singapore-Cambridge GCE O- and A-Level Mother Tongue Languages oral 
examinations will take place from 8 to 17 July 2020. In view of the announcement by the 
Elections Department that Polling Day will fall on 10 July 2020, oral examinations on that 
day will be rescheduled. 
 
2. For candidates who had been scheduled to take their oral examinations on 10 
July 2020, the Singapore Examinations and Assessment Board (SEAB) will reschedule 
their examination to another day within the original oral examination dates (i.e. from 8 to 
17 July 2020).   
 
3. Schools will communicate the revised oral examination schedule to their affected 
candidates on 30 June, while SEAB will notify affected private candidates via email. 
 
 


